
Please remove homeschooling from the proposed bills LD 1343 and LD 1426.  Homeschooling 
families like ours are not interested in publicly funded education.  I am a certified teacher now 
homeschooling my children so that I can have the freedom to choose curriculum or create 
curriculum that I deem appropriate for my children's education.  I have incredibly bright boys 
that I don't want held back by restricting what they can use for curriculum.  Homeschooling does 
not belong in this bill.  Thank you for removing it promptly. 
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